Kimberlz Gibbons — — oY S—

From: Brittany Johnson <boggspro17@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 12:54 PM

To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Re: Demo App

Yes that is correct.

On Tue, May 21, 2024 at 8:12 AM Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org> wrote:

Good morning! Just to confirm this demolition permit is for the single wide located at 413 M And M Lane correct?

Kimberly Gibbons
Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services

420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)
Lillington, N.C. 27546
(910) 893-7525 opt.1

kagibbons@harnett.org

From: Brittany Johnson <boggsprol7 @gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 5:34 PM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: Demo App

Demolition application for 413 M and M lane Cameron NC 28326.
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